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Romania CARP organized a one-day Divine Principle workshop at the Peace Center in Bucharest on 
March 2. Five young Romanians attended the workshop, in addition to STF brothers and sisters. All the 
participants had listened to the Introduction to Divine Principle before attending this workshop, and 
they came with curiosity to find out more.  

The Divine Principle lectures were Principle of Creation 
Sections 1, 2, and 3, The Human Fall—Root of Sin and 
Introduction to the Principle of Restoration. After each 
lecture we discussed the contents by pairs. All the 
participants could say what they understood from the 
lectures and express their opinions freely. 

The lecturer encouraged the participants to ask 
questions in order for them to understand better. We 
believe this is very important, because we all experience 
God’s Love and Principle in our daily life, but if we don’t 
know what Principle is, we cannot recognize it.  

After the lectures we had lunch, which was prepared by one of our CARP members. Throughout 
lunchtime we could speak more freely about our lives, so that we could create deeper relationships. 
After lunch we played team games. We had an exciting and joyful time centered on Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents. 

We all came from different countries, different cultures and 
different parents. But when we realize our Parents are one, 
Heavenly Parent and True Parents, we can be brothers and 
sisters very quickly. This relationship is very important for 
Romanian young people.  

We will continue to study Divine Principle with our new 
brothers and sisters in order to support them to better 
understand God’s Principle and Love. Through this we wish we 
will grow also in order to understand Heavenly Parent’s heart 
much more deeply. 


